
An English Medium and English Version School 

Notice 
 
 
Date: 15.12.2024 

Dear Parents, 

We wish to inform you that the school will remain closed for the winter break from Monday, 17 

December 2024 to Thursday, 2 January 2025. Classes will resume on Sunday, 5 January 2025 

and winter timing will be followed. 

Level Reporting Time Departure Time 

VI, VII, VIII, IX 8:45 am 1:40 pm 

X 8:45 am 1:30 pm 

 

During the holiday, we encourage you to spend quality time with your child/children and engage 

them in the following activities: 

●  Encourage Reading storybooks in both English and Bangla. 

●  Practice Handwriting to improve their writing skills. 

●  Spend time outdoors playing games, cycling, or simply enjoying nature to stay active and 

healthy. 

We’d love to hear about your holiday experiences! Please share a picture of your holiday activities 

by sending it to the class Coordinator by Tuesday, 31 December 2024. 

Wishing you a wonderful holiday season and a prosperous New Year filled with joy and happiness! 

 
Regards 
Administration 



 

 

 

 



 


